WELCOME TO 3RD GRADE!

Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to Third Grade! This new schoolyear will bring exciting opportunities for you to continue your growth in learning. Together, we will build upon the skills that you have learned so far, and you will be introduced to new content that will be relevant and meaningful to your everyday lives!

Your third-grade year will be filled with engaging and interactive activities, connecting with your peers, and support from your teachers and staff at Heston! We are so excited to see you thrive in third!

Your 3rd Grade Teachers, Ms. Levine and Mrs. Sanchez

School Supplies List

3rd Grade Edward Heston School

Pack of colored pencils Pack of pencils Glue stick Pack of crayons Pair of headphones/earbuds 2 bottles of sanitizing wipes 2 boxes of tissues \square 5 folders Scissors 3 composition notebooks 12-inch ruler